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CLERK’S CORNER – ELECTION NEWS 

 
 

ELECTION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Starting today, new voters must register IN PERSON at their Clerk’s office if planning 
to vote in the November 7, 2023 election. 

• Some voters may have received a new Voter ID Card. A small number of voters were 
changed from Precinct 1 to Precinct 2 to better reflect the County Commissioner 
division line that runs down Duck Lake Road in Fruitland Township.  

• Whitehall District Schools will have a bond proposal for the November 7, 2023 
election. This will be the only question on the ballot for Fruitland Township.  

• Absent Voter Ballots are available. Please contact the Clerk’s office to determine the 
best way to receive your ballot if you have not requested one already. 

• The Public Accuracy Test for the November 7, 2023 Special Election will be held on 
Thursday, November 2, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. in the Fruitland Township Hall, this test is 
conducted to determine that the program and the computer being used to tabulate the 
results of the election, counts the votes in the manner prescribed by the law. 

• The Fruitland Township Hall will be open Saturday, November 4, 2023 from 8am – 
4pm for voter registration and issuing absentee ballots only.  

Please visit www.fruitlandmi.gov/clerk for the most up to date election announcements. 
 

 
FRUITLAND TOWNSHIP EQUIPMENT FOR SALE 

 
 

2009 GMC SIERRA 3500 HD 

29,822 MILES V8 4X4 WITH DUMP BED 

To place a bid put a sealed envelope your name, phone number and bid price in the township 
drop box by the front doors of the hall. We will take bids until October 31, 2023 at 10am. Bids 
will be opened on November 9, 2023 at 10am. We will contact if your bid is selected. 

MINIMUM BID $14,000.00 
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The Township reserves the right, in its absolute discretion, to reject any or all bids, to waive 
irregularities, informalities and/or non-conformities in any submission, to select the bid 
deemed to be in the best interests of the Township, and to negotiate with the selected bidder. 

Any question please call the township at 231-766-3208. 

TRANSFER STATION PUNCH CARDS 
 

Beginning January 1, 2024, punch cards for the Transfer Station will be available for 
purchase at the Transfer Station by “CHECK ONLY”. Punch cards will be available for 
purchase with “CASH, CHECK or CREDIT CARD” at the Township Hall. 
 
 

NEW COMMUNICATION TOOL FOR FRUITLAND TOWNSHIP 
 
In an effort to continue to improve our communications, we are offering a new way to get 
answers quickly or report issues in Fruitland Township. You can also sign up to receive text 
alerts! 
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GENTLE STRETCH CLASS  

Fruitland Township and AgeWell present gentle stretch classes. Starting this week, we will be 
offering a Gentle Stretch Class on Thursdays from 11am-12pm at the Fruitland Township 
Hall. This stretching class will focus on a combination of relaxation techniques and stretching 
exercises. You will work at your own pace to increase flexibility and reduce levels of pain and 
stiffness. Class can be done standing or sitting in a chair.  

  

This is free for Fruitland Township residents aged 60 or older. There is a cost of $6 per class 
for non-residents and those under 60 years old. We do have a Zoom option available. Please 
call the Township Hall or email the Clerk with questions – clerk@fruitlandmi.gov  

 


